
 

 

OFFICIAL: Sensitive 

 Our Ref:        25-1609 

 Your Ref : 20659761 

Telephone:   8207 5555 

 
Dear , 
 
Re: Freedom of Information Act application 
  
In reference to your application made pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act 1991 (FOI Act), 
access was sought to:  
 

“A list of any South Australian police stations that have been closed or had operating hours 
reduced in the last 10 years” 
 

South Australia Police (SAPOL) has located information that falls within the scope of your request 
and agree to release this information to you in full. 

SA POLICE - FREEDOM OF INFORMATION UNIT SCHEDULE 
No. Document Description Status 
1 Police station closures and reduced hours 2015 - 2024 Full Release  

 
Disclosure Log 
In accordance with the requirements of Premier and Cabinet Circular PC045, details of your FOI 
application, and the documents to which you are given access will be published                                          
on the SAPOL website Disclosure Log.  A copy of PC045 can be found at: 
https://www.dpc.sa.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0019/20818/PC045-Disclosure-Logs.pdf.  If you 
disagree with publication, please advise the undersigned in writing by 6 February 2025.  
 
 
Your sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sergeant Christian Ainley 
Freedom of Information Unit 
(Accredited Freedom of Information Officer) 
24 December 2024 
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